
May 13, 2019 
 

 
To:  All Parents of 2019 High School Graduates 

 
This is a reminder about our Senior Recognition Day on Sunday, May 19 at Shades 
Mountain Baptist Church. We will honor our graduates in the 9:30AM service in the 

Conference Center.  We are so excited about celebrating this special day with your student!  
Please note the following instructions and discuss with your graduate: 

 
Each graduating senior should make arrangements at school to get his/her cap and gown 
by Friday, May 17.  If a cap and gown are not used, then regular church attire is fine. 

 
Your senior must be in our Sunday School department, Dobbins 535, promptly at 8:00 

am and bring his/her cap and gown on a hanger. Please also bring tape and a plastic bag 
to keep all of your student’s graduation regalia together.  Please be sure that his/her name 
is in the cap and gown.  Guys, please wear a dress shirt and tie; girls, please wear dress 

shoes--no flip flops. 
 

The center section in the Conference Center will be reserved for seniors and college 
graduates, so families can sit beside the reserved section if you so choose. 

 
Immediately following the Worship Service, the students will take a Class of 2019 group 
picture outside on the steps in front of the Conference Center.  

 
For those who have purchased tickets for the luncheon:  

It will be held in the Fellowship Hall after the Worship service.  Each family has been 
assigned to a numbered table. Please check in at the front desk for your table number and 
any outstanding balances for the luncheon. There will be designated rack for your student 

to hang their cap and gown so it will not get wrinkled or dirty during lunch. 
 

We are looking forward to this special event to honor our graduates.  We commit to 
continue to pray for them as they move to this next step in God’s plan for their lives. 
 

 
Senior Sunday School Leadership 

 
Paul Carter 
11:00 Department Director 

 
Lynn Garnett 

8:00 Department Director 


